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Look for us on Facebook

We're 1,445,591 Lions strong—and counting!

Upcoming meeting
Our Family Picnic will be Monday evening, June 26... It begins at 6:00 pm at Maplewood Park.  

New officers take over July 1
The Centerville Lions Club installed officers for 2017-2018 at its meeting Monday
evening, June 12, at the Centerville Senior Center.  They take over July 1.

They are:  Joe Elstro, president,  Ty Farmer, 1st vice president and Bob Hobson,
2nd vice president.

Wendy  Kornman  and  Dennis  Stephen  remain  secretary  and
treasurer,respectively.  

Other officers:  Paul Estro and Steve Sheckles remain Tail Twister and assistant
Tail Twister.  Steve Sheckles also will serve as Lion Tamer again assisted by Kevin Sparks.

Cyrstal Kaulen will be membership chair and Bob Hobson stays on at Safety Officer.
Board  of  Directors;  2  years:  Tim McConaha and  Dennis  Stephen.  1  year:  Jim Resh and  Wendy
Kornman.

Changes may be coming to annual fish fry
Two Lions Club members have been appointed to study possible changes to the annual Fish Fry in the
future.  Lions Dennis Stephen and Bob Hobson have been given authority to approve changes if they
seem feasible.   A  major  change  would  be  having  a  Fish  Fry  service  prepare  the  fish  and/or  pork
tenderloins for them.  The Club would supply the rest of the menu.

Stephen, who also serves as club treasurer, said either way the price for the dinner will probably increase
next year.  Meals were $10 this year with pre-sale tickets at $9.

Stephen reported estimated profit this year around 16-hundred dollars.

A  steady  stream  of  fish  lovers  enjoyed  a  meal  at  the  38th  Annual
Centerville Lions Club Fish on Friday, June 9.  Karen Ringley and Pat
Tremps of Centerville  were the first to go through the line on Friday
morning.   The Club  thanks its  many friends for  making  this  another
successful year.

Visit our FACEBOOK page for some pictures.

 Future meetings and events
June 26 – Family Picnic

____________________________________________________________________________________
 Secretary-Treasurer Wendy Kornman           President Tim McConaha              Bulletin editor Bill Felker

Lion Joe Elstro

http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com/

